
If your child has any of the following -  

• A high temperature  

• A new and persistent cough 

• Any loss of, or change to, their sense of taste or smell. 

Your child must not come into school and neither must any siblings.   

You must arrange for your child to have a test for Covid-19.  You 

can do this by searching online for Book a Covid-19 test. 

You must let the school know as soon as possible that your child is 

having a Covid-19 test.  Please telephone the school on 01993 

702840 if it is during the school day.  If you are contacting the 

school out of hours please email the school office - 

office.3600@blake.oxon.sch.uk  

If you are waiting for the results of a Covid-19 test because you, 

your child, or someone in your household has one of the symptoms 

above, you must self-isolate.  Your children must not come into 

school until a negative test result has been received. 

If your child, or someone in your household tests positive for Covid-

19, you must inform the school immediately. 

If you receive a positive test result out of school hours, please email 

the school office – office.3600@blake.oxon.sch.uk and telephone 

the school office on 10993 702840 and leave a message.  Please 

make sure that you share your child’s full name, their year group 

and their class teacher. 

If you receive a test result during school hours, please telephone 

the school office.  If the telephone is not answered, please leave a 

message and also email the school office.  

https://self-referral.test-for-coronavirus.service.gov.uk/antigen/condition
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